
 

 

 

Newsletter Friday 30th September 

 

Opening Evening 

We are delighted to welcome prospective students and their family to our Open Evening on 6th 
October 2022 from 6pm. 

Could I please remind parents and carers, in order for staff to prepare for the above, school will be 
closing early at 1:30pm and buses will be arranged for the early pick up on the day.  

 
Year 7 vs Year 6 Numeracy Competition  

At All Hallows, we continuously strive to fulfil our mission statement and grow together with all 
members of our school community. This week Mrs Walsh met with the Year 6 teachers from our 
feeder primary schools to plan the numeracy transition programme for the upcoming year.  
 
The first of many exciting transition opportunities is a termly competition using the online learning 
platform, SumDog. SumDog uses games to encourage students to practise key numeracy skills, and 
automatically adapts to a child's individual learning needs.  
 
All students have been entered into a regional online competition across Lancashire, however we 
are focused on healthy competition against our Year 6 peers.  Please encourage your children to 
access their SumDog accounts using their personal login given to them by their Maths teacher.  
 
Students will be updated daily on the leader board and the winning class, school and pupil will be 
announced next Friday. 
 
If your child has misplaced their login details, please contact Mrs Walsh at  
swa@allhallows.lancs.sch.uk 
 
Good Luck! 
 
 
Absences 
 
A polite reminder on reporting your child absence due to an illness, to call the office on a daily basis 
to notify the school. 
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Winter Warmer Appeal and Pop Up Shop 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr C Horrocks 

Headteacher  

 


